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Launch of Careers in Water 
 

With this announcement, we’re pleased to let everyone know that the 
first of this new ongoing series is launching.  
 
Called “Careers in Water”, it will focus on a range of key staff working with 
a variety of firms involved with the Richland Creek Reservoir Water Supply 
Program.  It’s anticipated that these will include Paulding County Water 
and several of the contractors involved in construction, along with 
engineering and surveying firms supporting design and construction.  
 
The intent of this new series is to spread the word about a few of the wide 
array of careers available working in the water industry.  Why?  Because 
it’s a great industry to work in, but it may not be one that everyone knows 
about.  The snapshots you’ll see will include some young professionals 
and some that have transitioned into the field as second careers.   
 
We hope that everyone will look out for these as they’re published on the 
website periodically throughout the construction phase of the program, 
and that you enjoy learning something about a few of the many careers 
available in the water industry from some of the great folks working in it 
now! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Richland 

Creek Reservoir 

(RCR) is a  

new 305-acre 

reservoir that once 

completed, will 

supply over three 

billion gallons of 

drinking water to 

existing and future 

populations in and 

around Paulding 

County. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

There are a lot of great careers in the water industry! 

To learn more about the Richland Creek Reservoir project and the 
project team, visit www.rcrwater.com.  

 

 


